
VOLUME 14 MAR  2024

DISTRICT 30 AFG 
 M A R C H  2 0 2 4  N E W S L E T T E R

ALATEEN NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT!
PLEASE REMEMBER TO SHARE RECOVERY WITH YOUR CHILDREN,. PLEASE CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR

THE MOST CURRENT ALATEEN MEETING SCHEDULE!

A monthly communication of what's happening in, 

and around our Orange County groups

*Online link District
Meeting for 3/04
ID 846 6202 4376        

passcode District30

Lois W. (a founder of our Al-Anon
family groups) has a birthday on

March 4th. Celebrate her memory
and continue the Tradition 3 legacy

by leaving a piece of Al-Anon or
Alateen literature in your

community. A library, Dotor’s
office, Community center, Police
station or any other place families

and firends of alcoholics might
frequent. 

This might be the best way to say
“Happy Birthday” to someone who
has offered us all hope and healing.  

 

The March District  
meeting will be held on

Monday, March 4th all are
welcome

The March District meeting of Al-
Anon Family Groups will be held
at the Goshen Public Library on

Monday March 4th. The library is
located at 366 Main Street,

Goshen, NY 10924. 
The meeting will begin at 6:30 and

the doors will open at 6 pm for
fellowship. The hybrid portion of
the meeting will be open by 6:15
pm. The meeting is from 6:30 to

7:30 pm, please be prepared t
participate at 6:30 whether you

are online or in person, thank you!



*OASIS AFG is celebrating their anniversary on Saturday March 16th with
refreshments starting at 6:30 pm and  A.A. and Al-Anon speakers at 7 pm

at Vails Gate UMC,  854 Blooming Grove Turnpike, New Windsor,NY

*The Port Jervis Together We Can Make It meeting is celebrating their
First Anniversary at 6:30 pm on Tuesday April 2, 2024 at Port Jervis

Public Library, 138 Pike Street; Port Jervis NY 12771 -with A.A. and Al-
Anon speaker and refreshments

*The Friday ODAAT meeting is no longer meeting. Thank you to all who
supported and gave service to ODAAT during its time in District 30

 
*Gratitude Fest 2024 Committee has announced the April 28th date for

their workshop: “Bridging our Differences” more information is n the
website alanon-ocny.info. To help, contact lucille.kelly13@gmail.com

*Sunday Service meetings are now being hosted each Sunday at 4:30 pm.
The March calendar is available on the website 

If you have any information to add to the newsletter,
please feel free to send it to DR/ADR/ District Secretary 

Al-Anon Member Involved in Alateen
Service trainings for 2024 are now

being offered. The schedule of
trainings and more information is

available on our website. 

It’s Love Gift time again! Our Delegate will be travelling 

to the World Service Conference in June. 

Let’s send her with love gifts from District 30! 

For more information join our March Dstrict meeting or refer to the

meeting’s minutes. 


